
 Chromebooks—Textbooks—Hotspots : If you are needing to pick up, drop off or  ex-

change any of these items please come to the Library. Students may enter from the far north 

gate in front of the Music building or next to the main office. Please come Monday-Friday 

between the hours of 8am-4:00pm. 

 Seniors and parents of seniors: Do you want to get text notifications about scholar -

ships?  This will give you reminders about approaching deadlines and encourage you to apply 

for scholarships.  If so, please text @GWscholar to 81010. 

 Seniors! The Northern California Scholarship Foundations scholarship opened 

today. Due: January 22, 2021 by 3:30 p.m. 

 Award Amount: $8,000 per year renewable for four years totaling $32,000 

 Golden West High School is invited to nominate one graduating senior from our s
 chool to be  an NCSF scholarship applicant.  If you would like to be considered for this 
 wonderful oppor tunity please make sure that you meet the requirements listed below 
 and then fill out the  google form: https://forms.gle/cPUopGEcV6ZXyUrz5.  (Note: 
 Students must log into their  google account in order to fill out this  form.  Parents 
 cannot fill out this form.) 

 Requirements: 

 (1) Impeccable character that will develop into leadership both in the academic  set
 ting and  beyond 

 (2) Can demonstrate financial need 

 (3) High GPA  

 (4) High SAT or ACT scores 

 (5) Participates in extracurricular activities 

 (6) Be willing to earn a portion of their expenses while in college 

 (7) Have a clear idea of which college courses they intend to pursue and some  idea 
 of what they intend to do for their life work 

 (8) Applicant and both parents must be U.S. Citizens 

 This email is for All Seniors, those that have applied for COS and those that have 
not. COS is offering another application workshop on Wednesday, January 27th at 
12:00PM. Here is the link:  zoom link  It is highly recommended that all seniors apply 

to COS, regardless of your plans for next year. Remember, it’s always good to have 
a Plan B. If you apply to COS and don’t end up going, you will not need to do any-
thing, but it will provide you with a back-up option if needed. If you have submitted 
your COS application for Fall 2021, you do not need to attend. The next step for you 
will be to look for an email in your COS GIANT email account regarding scheduling 
your COS counselor appointment. Directions on how to complete this were sent out 
by COS this morning (January 19th)  to the email address you provided on your COS 
application. 
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